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Hi
Just a short letter about theA57 link road.                                                                  In my view as a taxi driver I
think it’s a complete waste of time. I use the M67/A57 on a daily bases and I know it’s a problem with the
traffic but most of it is the HGV’s.I can’t see what difference a mile long bypass is going to do with the traffic
congestion,it’s still going to build up again when it get’s to Tintwistle/Glossop. It’s not just mottram/tintwistle
and glossop it’s everywhere there’s just to many vehicle’s.                                                                         Gareth
Simpson.                       
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